Alanis, Sarah

From: Jeanes, Denise

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 9:56 AM

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Resignation from ANN ARBOR CODI effective 2/15/23

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Sarah,

Please find below CODI commissioner Christiana Allen-Pipkin's resignation letter.
Thanks,

Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights Commission, Independent Community Police Oversight
Commission and Commission on Disability Issues City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall — 301 E. Huron — 2nd Floor —
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 ICPOC Voice- 734-794-6291 and HRC Voice 734- 794-6141— Extension 42901 DJeanes@a2gov.org —
WWW.a2gov.org

From: Christiana Allen

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 5:54 PM

To: Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>

Subject: Resignation from ANN ARBOR CODI effective 2/15/23

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello there,

This serves as a formal resignation from the Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues, effective today, 2/15/23. I've
attended today’s meeting which will serve as my final involvement.

My reasoning for resigning/not renewing my term for the commission are purely logistical and not by desire. As | know it
to be true, commissioners are to live within the city limits of the city they serve, and an exception was made in 2021
when | moved to Ypsilanti. | am now moving to Wayne county, so this will will hinder my ability to remain on the
commission.

| want to thank the city of Ann Arbor, Mayor Taylor and council members for allowing me to serve for 4 years. | wish you
the basil it e best.

Thanks,
Christiana Allen-Pipkin





